Ivy Lane, Alsager, Stoke-on-Trent ST7 2RQ

Tel: 01270 685136

Email: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Lise Houldsworth

25th May 2016

Dear Parents,

As we approach the final half term, I would like to draw your attention to a few important dates for your diary.

EXCALIBUR PRIMARY SCHOOL

During the weeks commencing 6th June and 13th June, I will be working with STA (Standards Testing Agency). This will involve me being out of school and working together with other schools, validating their Year 6 writing. In my absence, Year 6 will be taught by Mr Cotterill and Mrs Bain, who I know have some fun and exciting work planned for the children.

This year's carnival will be held on Saturday 11th June. Our float will be on the theme of the Queen's 90th birthday. The children have already put forward some excellent ideas for the float and for costumes and I look forward to seeing the work they produce. If you have any spare cardboard or recycled material that may be useful, I would be grateful if you could send it into school.

Our Year 6 performance will take place on Tuesday 5th July, when there will be a matinee performance starting at 2:00pm, followed by an evening performance on Thursday 7th July, starting at 6:00pm. Tickets are priced at £1. If you would like to buy tickets, please complete and return the form below. In order to ensure all families enjoy the event, tickets will be limited to two per family. Any tickets remaining unsold will be available for purchase on Monday 4th July.

On Tuesday 12th July, you are invited to a Year 6 garden party at Excalibur Primary School. The fun will start at 4:30pm and will finish at 6:00pm. You and your Year 6 children are invited to join us for a modest cold buffet and, weather permitting, a parents vs children rounders match.

Finally, there will be a leaver's assembly on our last day, Tuesday 19th July. This will start at 9:15 am and should finish at 10:00 am.

As you can see, we will be very busy up until the end of term.

I would like to take the opportunity to say thank you to you for your continued support. It has been an absolute pleasure to work with your children, who are a credit to you all.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Tomkinson









